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Two of LAPD’s finest, Officer Jeff Chandler and his partner Mickey Stanton, have been together on duty for
three years. When Mickey first met Jeff, a lateral transfer from Rain City- Seattle, he was crazy about him.
When the men were assigned to a two-man patrol car, Jeff and Mickey’s attraction blossomed. And from
then on, it was playtime! On the street, Jeff and Mickey were tough and fearless, doing their job to protect
and serve, but the testosterone charged pair were wild and out of control with their passion for each other.
They loved doing risqué acts on duty and craved the adrenalin rush, until Jeff becomes burned out with
patrol. His ambition is to rise up in the ranks. Soon the two men are at odds with what direction their careers
should take, and Mickey resents Jeff for wanting to split up their team. As friction begins to develop between
them, they still have to continue battling the crime on LA’s streets. Between the raging fury and the sexual
heat of their relationship, there is true love, and that love is put to the ultimate test, nearly ending in tragedy.
‘Top Men’- Mickey and Jeff- The police officers you grew to love from GA’s Action! and Hero Series, back
again to give fans a wild ride into the darkest secrets and desires of COPS.
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From reader reviews:

Joel Fallis:

What do you in relation to book? It is not important along? Or just adding material if you want something to
explain what your own problem? How about your spare time? Or are you busy particular person? If you don't
have spare time to perform others business, it is gives you the sense of being bored faster. And you have free
time? What did you do? All people has many questions above. They should answer that question due to the
fact just their can do in which. It said that about publication. Book is familiar on every person. Yes, it is
suitable. Because start from on kindergarten until university need this particular Cops to read.

Andrew Nixon:

The reserve untitled Cops is the e-book that recommended to you you just read. You can see the quality of
the reserve content that will be shown to you. The language that article author use to explained their ideas are
easily to understand. The writer was did a lot of investigation when write the book, so the information that
they share to you is absolutely accurate. You also could possibly get the e-book of Cops from the publisher
to make you considerably more enjoy free time.

Rene Moore:

Do you have something that you like such as book? The book lovers usually prefer to decide on book like
comic, brief story and the biggest you are novel. Now, why not attempting Cops that give your entertainment
preference will be satisfied by reading this book. Reading behavior all over the world can be said as the
opportinity for people to know world better then how they react in the direction of the world. It can't be
explained constantly that reading addiction only for the geeky man but for all of you who wants to possibly
be success person. So , for all of you who want to start studying as your good habit, you are able to pick
Cops become your own starter.

John Collins:

Do you like reading a e-book? Confuse to looking for your best book? Or your book ended up being rare?
Why so many query for the book? But just about any people feel that they enjoy intended for reading. Some
people likes examining, not only science book but additionally novel and Cops or others sources were given
know-how for you. After you know how the good a book, you feel desire to read more and more. Science
book was created for teacher as well as students especially. Those ebooks are helping them to increase their
knowledge. In other case, beside science guide, any other book likes Cops to make your spare time far more
colorful. Many types of book like here.
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